
October 2, 1984 

Docket No. 50-206 
LS05-84-10-004 

Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering 
Licensing and Safety Department 
Southern California Edison Company 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Post Office Box 800 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Dear Mr. Baskin: 

SUBJECT: OFFSITE DOSE CALCULATION MANUAL 

Re: San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

By letter dated December 12, 1983, you submitted the Offsite Dose Calculation 
Manual for San Onofre Unit 1. By letter dated April 16, 1984, the NRC 
issued a letter which concluded that this document was generally acceptable 
but that a few discrepancies identified in our review should be corrected.  

Your letter of August 1, 1984 responded to this request and provided updated 
pages of the ODCM. Based on our review of these documents and on discussions 
with your representatives in which some additional minor changes were agreed 
to, the staff approves the San Onofre 1 ODCM for implementation. The 
corrections noted above should be included with the next ODCM update.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

Walter A. Paulson, Acting Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #5 
Division of Licensing 

cc: See next page 
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Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin - 2 - October 2, 1984 

cc 
Charles R. Kocher, Assistant 

General Counsel 
James Beoletto, Esquire 
Southern California Edison Company 
Post Office Box 800 
Rosemead, California 91770 

David R. Pigott 
Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe 
600 Montogmery Street 
San Francisco, California 94111 

Dr. Lou Bernath 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
P. 0. Box 1831 
San Diego, California 92112 

Resident Inspector/San Onofre NPS 
c/o U.S. NRC 
P. 0. Box 4329 
San Clemente, California 92672 

Mayor 
City of San Clemente 
San Clemente, California 92672 

Chairman 
Board of Supervisors 
County of San Diego 
San Diego, California 92101 

Director 
Energy Facilities Siting Division 
Energy Resources Conservation & 
Development Commission 

1516 - 9th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region IX Office 
ATTN: Regional Radiation Representative 
215 Freemont Street 
San Francisco, California 94105 

John B. Martin, Regional Administrator 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V 
1450 Maria Lane 
Walnut Creek, California 94596


